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To: Emma Kelly-Dempster

Subject: Dr Barton (re. Arthur Denis Brian Cunningham)

Dear Madam,

I am currently overseas and grateful to the GMC for keeping me informed
by email about Dr Barton.

As a professional myself, I find it totally incomprehensible that the
General Medical Council could possibly allow one of its members who is
guilty of Serious Professional Misconduct to remain on its professional
register. What sort of example does that give to the profession?

The allegations of nepotism regarding her brother being a member of the
GMC, to be found on the internet, would appear to have foundation, so
what is going on? :

My reading of the panel's determination indicates that Barton has
escaped being struck-off due mainly to the numerous letters of support
that have been gathered in recent weeks. How can that have any possible
bearing on her psychopathetic behaviour in the 19%90s, and begs the
question as to why the GMC has waited this long before carrying out the
investigation now completed. Also, was the hearing now completed
interrupted for three months in order to allow time for the gathering of
these letters? To have 'run out of time' sounds less than convincing by
any measure. ’

I have thought for a long time that the events surrounding Barton have
been covered up for political reasons as evidenced, among other things,
by the Chief Medical Officer's self-confessed suppression of the Baker
Report, and this turn of events does nothing to alleviate that.

As a representative of one of the families directly affected by all
this, I am totally disgusted and dissatisfied by the failure to strike
this doctor off the register, and strongly urge the powers that be to
review that misguided decision, as the gap between the law in this
country and justice grows ever wider.

I look forward to hearing further and would appreciate emailed
correspondence, please.

PSG000026-0002




PSG000026-0003

Kind regards,

Charles Stewart-Farthing
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